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Transition to College-Led Training 
Advisory Committee 

Communique – 16 March 2021 

The fifth meeting of the Transition to College-Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was 
held on 16 March 2021.  

Following on from the previous meeting, members discussed the scope of functions that need to 
be considered within the future arrangements for GP training, including registrar and supervisor 
support, and academic research posts. 

The Department reiterated that the Australian Government’s funding commitment to GP training 
will be reinvested, at current levels, into the new arrangements. 

A particular focus for the meeting was to further discuss how registrars will navigate their training 
journey through the transition process, including key contacts for support at each point in the 
transition. Members noted the need for clear communication with registrars on this process.  
The registrar experience will continue to be a key consideration in the development of the 
transition arrangements.  

Members noted the establishment of the Advisory Network of the National Rural Health 
Commissioner (ANNRHC). TCLTAC will provide regular updates to the ANNRHC on transition 
planning and will seek ANNRHC’s views in relation to the geographic distribution impacts of its 
proposed transition model(s).   

TCLTAC will next meet on 20 April 2021. Further information on TCLTAC can be found at 
www.health.gov.au.  
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